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November 18, 2008 
 
TO:  Daniel Holland, Chair, Academic Senate 
 
FROM: Carlyn Morenus, Chair, University Curriculum Committee 
    
RE: Proposal to Delete Minor in Comparative Literature 
 
 
The University Curriculum Committee has approved and is forwarding for Academic 
Senate review the attached proposal to drop the Minor in Comparative Literature from 
the Undergraduate Catalog.  This proposal was approved by the University Curriculum 
Committee on November 12, 2008.    
 
The minor was originally proposed in 2002-2003, jointly by the departments of English 
and Languages, Literatures, and Cultures.  Both departments are in agreement that the 
minor should be deleted.  The rationale provided is that they have been unable to recruit 
students into the minor and the core courses and electives did not attract enough students.  
Subsequently, the core courses: ENG/LAN 256, 257, 258 and 259 have already been 
deleted from the undergraduate catalog due to lack of enrollment.  
 
The University Curriculum Committee supports the proposal to delete the Minor in 
Comparative Literature.    
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